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This decision would greatly impact the softball community in a huge negative way. My girlfriend
and her friends play softball at delta Park after the first game the parking lot is already packed to the
brim, also it would create a more hostile environment and make it unsafe for the people who pay to
play at the park for soft ball what it was intended for not for the homeless. It would bring in more
drugs and alcohol into the community and make it unsafe for everyone and could create more
criminal activity create more vandalism to people's property. I request that you find a alternative
spot for homeless instead of making the tax payers and the players pay for the homeless to live
there.
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